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City Council Minutes

Special	 Meeting 3-30-92

City Council Chambers
735 Eighth Street South
Naples, Florida 33940
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RESOLTUIONS: 
-APPROVE contract with Wilson, Miller/ Barton and
Peek 92-6610



CITY COUNCIL MINUTES

Time 8:30 a.m.

Date 3-30-92

City Council Chambers
735 Eighth Street South
Naples, Florida 33940

Mayor Muenzer called the meeting to order and pre sided.

COUNCIL
MEMBERS

0

0
0

VOTE
A

Kim Anderson
R. Joseph Herms
Alan R. Korest
Ronald L. Pennington

Council Members

ROLL CALL
	

ITEM 1

Present: Paul W. Muenzer, Mayor

Fred L. Sullivan, Vice Mayor

0

Absent:	 Peter Van Arsdale
Council Member

Also Present:
Dr. Richard L. Woodruff, City Manager
Norris C. Ijams, Assistant City Manager
Maria J. Chiaro, City Attorney
Kevin Rambosk, Interim Community

Services Director
Jon Staiger, Ph.D., Natural Resources

Mgr.
Leighton Westlake, Engineering Manager
Dan Mercer, Utilities Manager
George Henderson, Sergeant-At-Arms
Marilyn McCord, Deputy Clerk

See Supplemental Attendance List - Attachment #1

* * *

RESOLUTION NO. 92-6610	 ITEM 2

A RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING A
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES CONTRACT WITH
WILSON, MILLER, BARTON AND PEEK
REGARDING STORM WATER MANAGEMENT
IMPROVEMENT FOR THE EXPANSION OF THE
CITY DOCK FACILITY; AUTHORIZING THE
CITY MANAGER TO ISSUE A PURCHASE ORDER
THEREFOR; AND PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE
DATE.

Title read by City Attorney Chiaro.
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CITY OF NAPLES, FLORIDA

City Council Minutes	 Date 3-30-92

City Manager Woodruff explained that because of
scheduling, staff was unable to participate in
this project.- The only prudent alternative was
to utilize the professional service proposal of
Wilson, Miller, Barton and Peek. Staff
recommended continuing with their contract.

Engineering Manager Leighton Westlake answered
Council's questions about the project. Wilson,
Miller, Barton and Peek were involved in the
initial permitting on the project. If another
firm were to be hired, the entire permit would
have to be redone, he said.

The City Manager told Council that staff was
capable of doing this work, however, because of
involvement in other projects at this time, there
simply was not enough time available to meet the
time constraints.

Dockmaster Nick Long said that he had contacted
two other firms and that Wilson, Miller, Barton
and Peek were the best choice as far as price and
the timeframe involved.

MOTION: To APPROVE the resolution as
presented.

***	 ***	 ***

ADJOURN: 9:00 a.m. //2

PW. L2-ZER, MAY

These minutes of the Naples City Council were
approved on 	 4-2141 
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Attachment #1

SUPPLEMENTAL ATTENDANCE LIST

City Council Workshop Meeting - March 30, 1992

Nicole Polayse
Lyle Richardson
John Remington
Stella Thomas
Anne Colabrese

Werner W. Haardt
Brad Estes
James Kirsh
Sue B. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. John Van Arsdale
Gerald Hartman

Other interested citizens and visitors.

NEWS MEDIA

Eric Staats, Naples Daily News
Traci Griffith, WNOG
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